Hello SU Families,
 
We celebrated our school community with an SU This is US celebration this afternoon.  Older students worked with younger students to make decorations for our hallways.  Check out our Facebook page for some pictures of the fun!
 
Conference Information
Spring conferences will be February 13 and February 23.  You should receive more information about conference times from your student’s teacher this week.
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!



